Ballymoney National School,

Ballineen,

Co. Cork.





20th September 2018
PE Days

PE lessons will take place on a Monday for the senior classroom and on a Thursday for the senior classroom. Please remind your children to wear tracksuit bottoms or leggings for PE rather than jeans.

Slippers
Many of the juniors have grown out of their slippers during the summer holidays. Please check whether your child needs their slippers replaced. If the seniors wish to take off their shoes during the day, please send in a pair of slippers.
Diocesan Church Service

The senior classroom has been invited to attend the Diocesan Primary School Church Service in St. Peter’s Church in Bandon on Thursday 27th September at 11:30a.m. The pupils will be representing the school so smart attire is advised. The cost of the bus will be €7 each. This is not covered by your Additional Activities Payment. The collection this year will be held in aid of Burundi in partnership with Bishops Appeal and Christian Aid. We have been asked to collect this in the school in advance. Please remind your child to bring in their collection money and bus money next week.
Chess Club

The chess club is starting again after school on Monday 24th September. This year it will be held in the junior classroom where there is more space. This is on the condition that the children don’t play with the toys and move the resources around the classroom. As the two leaders need to stay in the classroom for child protection reasons, the children need to be collected from the classroom door by their parents. The chess leaders cannot see the cars from the junior classroom so they will not know whether you are there or not. Thank you to Anke and Niamh for giving their time, energy and expertise to run the chess club. 

Bingo Raffle Prizes

We would appreciate if each family could bring in a donation of luxury food items or toiletries for the hampers by Wednesday 26th April.

Cross Country Athletics Event

There will be a cross country competition in Bandon on Friday 28th September. Twenty of the pupils have expressed an interest in attending. The length of the race depends on their age, varying from 400 metres for eight year olds to 900 metres for twelve year olds. The cost of the bus will be €7.50 per child. This is not covered by your Additional Activities Payment.
Dates for your Diary
Thursday 27th September

Diocesan Church Service for Primary Schools 

Saturday 29th September

PTA Bingo Night

Friday 26th October


School closes for the Halloween holidays

